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The	committee	has	met	several	times	over	the	past	few	months	to	update	the	2019	proposed	changes	
to	the	states	and	chapters	bylaw	templates.		Now	that	AVVA	has	changed	its	nonprofit	status	to	a	501	
(c)3,	the	committee	will	again	need	to	review	the	template	as	soon	as	possible.		We	also	met	several	
times	to	review	proposed	changes	and	additions	to	Section	11	of	the	policy	and	procedures	manual.	

The	committee	will	also	be	meeting	prior	to	January	1,	2019	to	review	and	propose	any	changes	
necessary	to	the	organizations	national	bylaws.	The	proposals	will	be	posted	to	the	AVVA	website	in	
January	2019.		A	formal	announcement	of	the	proposals	will	also	be	sent	to	the	membership	via	email.	

	


